
Tuesday, October 18, 2011   
 
In the Neutral Zone: October Issue Now Available  
 
Montréal (Québec) – The October 2011 issue of In the Neutral Zone, the newsletter of the Sport Dispute 
Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC), is now available online at www.crdsc-sdrcc.ca/eng/media-
newsletters.jsp. In this edition, the feature article dispels myths about conflicts of interest and offers 
practical solutions to better manage them in sport organizations. The SDRCC also announces an 
enhanced partnership with Coaches of Canada and provides details on the 2012 SDRCC Arbitrator and 
Mediator Conference to be partially open to the public.  
 
To better serve the Canadian sport community, the SDRCC welcomes comments and feedback 
regarding its newsletter and educational materials. This can be done by contacting Julie Stronach, 
Education and Communication Coordinator at jstronach@crdsc-sdrcc.ca.   
 
About the SDRCC  
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by Sport Canada. The 
mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national alternative dispute resolution 
service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by resolving disputes quickly and 
efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative dispute resolution.   
 
For more information, please contact:   
 
Marie-Claude Asselin  
Executive Director and CEO  
Tel: 1-866-733-7767   
Mobile: (514) 465-7339 
mcasselin @ crdsc-sdrcc.ca   


